
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK 
SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR 

 
DEPARTMENT ORDER #30 

 
Honoring the memory of the Grand Army Of the Republic and the Men from New 
York who saved the Union 1861-1865.  http://nysuvcw.org 
 

CONCLUSION OF DEPARTMENT COMMANDER TERM 
 
  Brothers it truly has been a privilege and honor to have served as the Department 
Commander the past year.  I have truly been blessed to work with exceptional 
brothers who have helped in resolving the challenges facing us and simultaneously 
performing our mission in preserving the memories of the Boys In Blue. 
 
  I look forward to seeing you at the 140th Department Encampment at Villa Roma.  
We will have a successful encampment as the brothers of New York have always 
achieved in years past.  Thank you all for making the past year a memorable time 
for me.  I will never forget what you all have accomplished and the brotherhood 
we shared.  God bless you all and God bless the United States of America. 
 
  
Yours in Fraternity, Charity, & Loyalty 
//SIGNED// 
Jeffrey I. French, PDC (CH), PCC 
 NY Department Commander. 
 
ATTESTED BY: 
Robert Pugsley 
NY Department Secretary 


